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Minnesota Gambling Control Board' --

TO: Governor Mark Dayton
Greg Hubinger, Director, Legislative Coordinating Commission
Michele Timmons, Revisor of Statutes

~gislativeReference Library

DATE: September 13, 2012

.FROM: Tom Barrett, ExecutiveDire~

RE: Annual Report on Obsolete, Unnecessary, or Duplicative Rules, as Required by
Minnesota Statute Section 14.05, Subdivision 5

The Gambling Control Board completed a rulemaking process with rules that became
effective on March 1, 2011. In that process the Board addressed and eliminated all
obsolete rules identified in its rules report of December 1, 2010.

Therefore, there are no obsolete rules to be reported at this time. The Board has
requested public comment on possible lawful gambling rules related to electronic pull­
tabs and bingo and any other concerns that may arise. During this process if it is
determined there are obsolete rules they will be noted and eliminated if rules are
adopted.

If you have questions regarding this report please contact:
Deb Hellenberg

Gambling Control Board
1711 West County Road B, Suite 300 South
Roseville MN 55113
Phone 651-639-4083 E-Mail: deb.hellenberg@gcb.state.mn.us
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